
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO ADOPT REVISIONS TO SANTA 
ROSA DISTRICT SCHOOLS 2022-2022 CODE OF STUDENT CONDUCT 

 
 

 
Pursuant to Chapter 120, Florida Statutes, the Santa Rosa County School Board will 
hold a public hearing to consider the revisions, additions and deletions for the 2022-
2023 Code of Student Conduct.  The purpose of these changes is to update the existing 
Code of Student Conduct in accordance with legislative and State Board of Education 
Regulations.  The public hearing is scheduled for July 28, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. at 
Woodlawn Beach Middle School, 1500 Woodlawn Way, Gulf Breeze, FL  32583.   
 
A copy of this policy will be available for study and examination at the Douglas A. Dillon 
Administrative Center in Milton, Florida from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday - Friday, 
through July 28, 2022. 
 
 
Dr. Karen R. Barber 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
Advertisement Dates: 

June 23 
June 30 
July 7 
July 14 
July 21  
July 28 
 
Public Hearing Date: 
July 28, 2022  
 

 


